

Bobbie Noonan's Pre K Press Frankfort 815-469-2627 May 21, 2018



Year in Review

As our school year winds down, the children will be experiencing new ways to review the concepts they have learned this year. In observance of Memorial Day on Monday, May 28, our center will be closed.

Have a great week and Happy Memorial Day!

Mrs. Paula, Mrs. Amanda, Mrs. Cathy, Mrs. Karen, and Mrs. Susan

<u>Language Arts:</u> We will be playing all sorts of games to review vocabulary and sight words. We will continue to practice our Bold Beginning Stories.

<u>Concept:</u> Reviewing the Golden Beads and their place value of ones, tens and hundreds, will become even more fun as we use dice to create our own numbers.

<u>Craft & Writing:</u> The children will enjoy a fun filled week of review. Painting, cutting, and play- doh will occupy our time, as well as creating some buggy art projects.

<u>Motor:</u> Our obstacle course will help us with our review of the action words run, jump, and hop. A fun game of **Red Light**, **Green Light** will also help with the review of the words Stop and Go.

Reminders & Upcoming Events

- Memorial Day Monday, May 28 center closed.
- Last Day of School Friday, June 1.
- Spring Program Saturday, June 2 2:30 p. m. Noonan Academy.
- Summer Camp begins June 11.